

TFC Steering Committee Notes

(Send to: tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org)

Dec 13th

Attendees: Glen, Don, Anton, Dave, Ben, Scott

- Holiday schedule
 - Cancel the 27th, have the next meeting on the 20th
- Release for TF-A and TF-M completed!
 - One issue, for documentation, low priority
- Mbed TLS
 - Latest Staus
 - BSD nodes broken. Kelley is looking into this. This was broken as of the update to Jenkins. There are issues with JDK version incompatibility.
 - AWS plugin got updated and Jenkins. Both were deployed last thursday.
 - AWS Costs
 - Short term - overrun estimate of ~\$6k due to testing
 - April - Sept avg \$1166/month Oct \$2200 / Nov \$2800 /
 - Budget \$1200/month
 - Long term - Get estimate for long term.
 - There are “fixed” costs - nightly runs, and “variable” based on Pull Requests.
 - The current internal is the expected performance level
 - Dave is seeing that the Nightlies have parity; issue with the dailies, PRs.
 - Still can consider spot instances or on demand instances, but this too can impact the performance.
 - Need to get a stable set of days for timing.
 - [Sheet](#) Arthur is keeping track of builds, timings and changes to infrastructure.
- Infrastructure Changes/updates (Ben)
 - Request is for a new Server to support MISRA (Scaleway) and an upgrade for Jenkins - Supporting MbedTLS (Scaleway)
 - TF-A/TF-M is already VERY busy and would benefit from addition the server.
 - Don has the budget from the board,
 - **ACTION: Glen to create an STG ticket to add another Jenkins Agent added** - Done <https://linaro.atlassian.net/browse/STG-3919>
 - Upgrade the Jenkins Server - upgrade to a higher server. This would have an additional cost of about 100Euros/month.
- UBLS Licensing
 - When can this start the evaluation? Ben to start in January.